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Our Value for July is Hope. 

Year 6 SATs. 

The children in Year 6 received their SATs results this 
week. They have worked extremely hard all year and 
this was reflected in the great standards they 
achieved. We are so proud of their efforts and  
achievements and know they will continue to do well 
in their high schools. 

 

 

Dates for your diary. 

15th & 16th July—Whole school transition days. 

Thursday 18th July, 5pm—Year 6 Leaver’s party. 

Monday 22nd July— Year 6 Bowling trip 

Wednesday 24th July, 9am—Year 6 Leavers assembly. 

Wednesday 24th July—Break up for the summer. 

 

 

 
 

School Confirmation 

Last week three of our Year 5 and 6 children joined     
children from St Luke’s and St Mary’s to be confirmed. It 
was a lovely service and we were extremely proud of the 
children. 

Sports Day 

We battled through the weather last week for our 
sports day. It was lovely to see so many family  
members supporting their children. The children all 
did extremely well with their races and encouraged 
each other. Our Year 6 pupils were a great help with 
setting up the equipment for us. Although we      
finished earlier than planned due to the rain, the 
children got through the majority of their races. 


